Before Christmas caroling, Stephanie Padgett and Kimberly Smith
read over the songs which they will sing in Spanish to all the stu-
dents.

The Spanish Club officers for the 1993-94 school year are:
Stephanie Padgett, Sergeant of Arms; Ashleigh Padgett, Presi-
dent; Laurel Ann Oswald, Secretary Treasurer; and Carmon Val-
entine, Vice President.

A Spanish Club

Just because students aren’t enrolled in a Spanish
class doesn’t mean they can’t be a member of the
Spanish Club. Anyone in grades 9-12 can join. The
Spanish Club, headed by Mrs. Sharon Folk, has been
around for many years. They have picnics during
school lunch, normally to discuss a main event hap-
pening in Spanish culture. The Spanish Club held a
midnight picnic on November 2 in honor of Day of
the Dead. They also sang Christmas carols around
exam time to all grades.

The trip to Spain was another highlight, which
lasted for two weeks in June. Mrs. Folk took six girls
and three other chaperones. Spending their time in
Madrid, Toledo, and Seville, they learned much
about the Spanish culture and way of life. “It was a
long trip over there but we had a great time,” said
Carmon Valentine. The Spanish Club has its own
unique style.




